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Subject: Regulation of Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

I strongly disagree with Rep. Martin Causer's opinions about proposed regulations from
the state's Environmental Quality Board regarding restrictions on the use of outdoor
wood-fired boilers in Pennsylvania. Having been exposed to the smoke of these boilers
has created a very unpleasant order in the air which contributes to breathing and health
problems. One boiler constructed in the area, that does not adhere to these regulations,
make it miserable and unhealthy for the many who have to breathe contaminated air.
Therefore, I fully endorse the Board's proposed regulations.
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Gary Guthridge
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